
 

August 22, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear NTDSE Community​, 
 
NTDSE has had the fortunate opportunity of servicing our community for over 70 years.  It is an honor 
for us to partner with our nine elementary school districts in Niles Township to provide high-quality 
services to our students, staff, and districts while ​empowering all to achieve​! 
 
NTDSE’s Vision is ​to be recognized as an organization out in front of education​.  We have over 
200 dedicated staff members who strive to meet this goal every day.  In all that we do, whether it is 
through teaching, technology, facility enhancement, transportation, curriculum, professional 
development, etc., we strive to do the best for our community. 
 
As we continue to evolve as a Cooperative to meet the ever-changing needs of our community, 
students are our number one priority.  I encourage you to get involved in your child’s learning 
community.  Our partnership with you will ensure that each and every child exceeds his or her potential. 
 
I am grateful and proud to be a part of NTDSE.  It is an honor to serve this community. 
 
Fondly, 
 

 
Tarin L. Kendrick 
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